
 

The P&C welcomes you to 
Bald Hills State School 

 

 
Bald Hills Primary P&C Association works in a productive partnership with the school and community to 
promote the interests of the school, facilitate its development and to achieve the best possible outcomes 
for students. Our P&C operates the Uniform Shop, Tuckshop, fundraisers, and events during the school 
year. We love welcoming new members to volunteer and contribute in whatever capacity possible, reach 
out to us on our website or by email to hi@baldhillspandc.com.au to discuss how you can help. 
 
 

Get to know the P&C and stay up to date: 
Check out our website www.baldhillspandc.com.au 

Follow and like our Facebook page www.facebook.com/BaldHillsStateSchoolpc 
 
 

 
Volunteering 

For all volunteering opportunities, visit our website. Many opportunities exist and range from jobs that 
can be done from home including office support, to in person at our Tuckshop & Uniform Shop and also 
at our many events and stalls ran throughout the year. 

 
Uniform Shop 
Our shop is open each Wednesday during school terms from 7:30am - 9:30am. You can also buy uniforms 
online anytime through our Qkr store. Your order will be available for collection or sent to your child’s 
class every Wednesday. Please see attached price list and uniform guide for further information. 

 
Tuckshop - The Jacaranda Café  
Our school Tuckshop operates 5 days a week to service the families of our school community with a 
range of healthy food to accommodate dietary needs and Smart Choice guidelines, as well as tasting 
great. There are two ways to place your child’s order – 
 

1. Order online via Qkr app - You can order in advance and save your order to copy for next time. 
All online orders must be received by no later than 9:00am daily. 

2. In person - visit us at the Jacaranda Café between 8:30am – 9:00am to order over the counter. 
 
Attached is our menu which is also available on our website. You can also see our weekly specials on the 
specials board at the Tuckshop or via our Facebook. 

 
How to shop online: 
Qkr (“Quicker”) is a FREE app which enables 24-hour online ordering and payments for the Jacaranda 
Cafe, Uniform Shop and all P&C Events. Qkr is powered by MasterCard, giving you peace of mind that 
your information is safe and secure.  

1. Download the app via Apple or Play store and set up your account. (For those 
without access to a smart phone, a web-based version is available at:  
https://qkr-store.qkrschool.com/store) 

2. Register for an account  
3. Search for "Bald Hills State School" 
4. Create a profile for your child and start shopping! 
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